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Please Support All Our                  

Local Business Partners 

Please contact Southport Middle School if you would like to become one of our Business Partners. 

Southport’s PBS curriculum is designed to motivate 

students to follow our school wide expectations and 

reward students who model appropriate behavior. 

March Madness, monthly dress down days, team 

based events such as basketball, movies, and board 

games, as well as school wide events are some of the 

rewards we offer our students. The next school wide 

event will be our Spring Carnival that will take place on  

Friday, March 15th, 2019. Students will be able to use 

ten cane cash plus $4 cash to purchase tickets during 

presale week beginning on Wednesday, March 6th.  

Ticket prices will go up to $5 cash the week of the   

carnival and will be for sale during lunch each day.  

Parents who are interested in helping with the carnival 

should contact the school at 337-5900. We would love 

to have you be a part of the day! 


